
3/4.7 PLANT SYSTEMS

3/4.7.1 PL SERVICE WATER SYSTEM

PLANT SERVICE HATER SYSTEM - OPERATING

3.7.1.1 Two 1ndependent plant service water system loops shall 3e OPERABLE
w1th one loop in operation. Each loop shall be comprised of:

a. Two plant servi.ce water pumps capable of taking suction from Lake Ontario
and transferring the water to the associated safety related equipment.

b. Service water supply header discharge water temperature of 76'F'r less.

The intake deicing heater system shall be OPERABLE and in operation when
intake tunnel water temperature is less than 39'F; D1vision I shall have 7
heaters in operation in each 1ntake structure and Division II shall have 7
heaters in operation in each intake structure.

APPLICABILITY: OPERATIONAL CONDITIONS 1, 2, and 3

ACTION:

a. Hith one less than the required number of OPERABLE plant service water
pumps in one loop, restore the inoperable pump to OPERABLE status within
14 days or be in at least HOT SHUTDOWN within the next 12 hours and in
COLD SHUTDOHN within the following 24 hours.

b. With one less than the required number of OPERABLE plant service water
pumps in each loop, restore at least one inoperable pump to OPERABLE
status w1thin 7 days or be 1n at least HOT SHUTDOWN within the next 12
hours and 1n COLD SHUTDOHN within the following 24 hours,

c ~

d.

.e.

Hithin two less than the required number of OPERABLE plant service water
pumps in one loop or with one plant service water loop otherwise
inoperable, restore at least one pump to OPERABLE status within 72 hours
or be in at least HOT SHUTDOWN within the next 12 hours and in COLD
SHUTDOWN within the following 24 hours.

With two less than the required number of OPERABLE plant service water
pumps in one loop and one less than the required number of plant service
water pumps in the other loop, restore at least one of the two inoperable
pumps in the same loop to OPERABLE status within 12 hours or be in at
least HOT SHUTDOWN within the next 12 hours and in COLD SHUTDOWN within
the following 24 hours.

With two plant serv1ce water system loops OPERABLE and the service water
supply header discharge water temperature continuously exceeding 76'F* for
any 8 hour period, w1thin one hour initiate action.to be in at least HOT

SHUTDOWN w1thin the next 12 hours and in'COLD SHUTDOWN within the
following 24 hours.

Prior to achieving power levels greater than 50K of Rated Thermal Power
during the startup test program, the serv1ce water, supply header discharge
temperature shall be 77'F or less.
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3,7.1.1 (Continued)

ACTION:

f. With less than the required Division I and Division II heaters OPERABLE
within one hour 1nitiate action to be in at least HOT SHUTDOWN within the
next 12 hours and in COLD SHUTDOWN within the following 24 hours.

4.7.l.l.l The plant service water system shall be demonstrated OPERABLE.

a. By ver1fying the plant service water supply header discharge water
temperature to be less than or equal to 76'F*.

l. At least once per 24 hours, and

2. At least once per 4 hours when the last recorded water temperature is
greater than or equal to 70 F, and

3. At least once per 2 hours when the last recorded water temperature is
greater than or equal to 74'F.

b. At least once per 12 hours by. verifying the water level at the service
water pump 1ntake 1s greater than or equal to elevation 233.1 feet.

c. At least once per 31 days by verifying that each valve - manual,
power-operated, or automatic, servicing safety-related equipment that is
not locked, sealed or otherw1se secured in position - is in its correct
position.

d. At least once per 18 months during shutdown, by verify1ng:

l. After a simulated test signal, each automatic valve servicing
nonsafety-related equipment actuates to its isolation position.

2. After a simulated test s1gnal, each service ~ater system cross
connect and pump discharge valve actuates automatically to its
isolation position.

3. For each service water pump, after a simulated test signal, the pump
starts automatically and the associated pump discharge valve opens
automatically, in order to supply flow to the system safety-related

'omponents.

* Pr1or to achieving power levels greater than 50% of Rated Thermal Power
during the startup test program, the service water supply header discharge
temperature shall be 77'F or less.
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PLANT SYSTEMS

PLANT SERV WATER SYSTEH

PLANT SERVICE WATER SYSTEM - SHUTDOWN

3.7.1.2 Two independent plant service water system loops shall be OPERABLE
w1th one loop in operation. Each loop shall be comprised of:

a. Two OPERABLE plant service water pumps capable of taking suction from Lake
Ontario and transferring the water to the associated safety-related
equipment.

b. Service water supply header discharge water temperature of 76'F* or less.

The intake deicing heater system shall be OPERABLE and in operation when
1ntake tunnel water temperature is less than 39'F; 01vision I shall have 7
heaters in operation in each intake structure and Division II shall have 7
heaters in operation in each intake structure.

APPLICABILITY: OPERATIONAL CONOITIONS 4 and 5.

ACTION:

a.

c ~

d.

re ~

With one less than the required number of OPERABLE plant serv1ce water
pumps in one loop, restore the inoperable pump to OPERABLE status within
30 days or declare the associated safety-related equipment inoperable and
take ACTIONS required by Specifications 3.5.2 and 3.8.1.2.

Hith one less than the required number of OPERABLE plant service water
pumps in each loop, restore at least one inoperabls pump to OPERABLE
status within 7 days or de'clare the associated safety-related equipment
inoperable and take ACTIONS required by Spec1fication 3.5.2 and 3.8.1.2.

With two less than the required number of OPERABLE plant service water
pumps in one loop, restore at least one inoperable pump to OPERABLE status
within 72 hours or declare the associated safety-related equipment
inoperable and take ACTIONS required by Specification 3.5.2 and 3.8. 1.R:

H1th two less than the required number of OPERABLE plant service water
pumps in one loop and one less than the required number of plant service
water pumps in the other loop, restore at lea,st one of the two inoperable
pumps in the same loop to OPERABLE status within l2 hours or declare the
associated safety-related equipment inoperable and take ACTIONS required
by Specification 3.5.2 and 3.8.1.2.

Hith the serv1ce water supply header discharge temperature exceeding
76'F'uspend

CORE ALTERATIONS and all operations that have a potential for
draining the reactor vessel.

* Prior to achieving power levels greater than 50% of Rated Thermal Power
during the startup test program, the service water supply header discharge
temperature shall be 77 F or less.
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PLANT SERVICE HATER SYSTEH — SHUTDONN

3.7.1.2 (Continued)

ACTION:

f. Hith less than the required Division I and Division II heaters OPERABLE, .
suspend CORE ALTERATIONS and all operations that have a potential for
draining the reactor vessel.

r C

\

4.7.1.2.1 The plant service water system shall be demonstrated OPERABLE:

a.. By verifying the plant service water supply header discharge water
temperature to be less than or equal to 76 F':

l. At least once per 24 hours, and

2. At least once per 4 hours when the last recorded water temperature is
greater than or equal to 70 F, and

3. At least once per 2 hours when the last recorded water temperature is
greater than or equal to 74'F.

b. At least once per 12 hours by verifying the water level at the service
water pump intake is greater than or equal to elevation 233.1 feet,

c. At least once per 31 days by verifying that each valve — manual,
power-operated, or automatic, servicing safety-related equipment that is
not locked, sealed, or otherwise secured in position - 1 s in its correct
position.

d. At least once per 18 months during shutdown, by ver1fying:

After a simulated test signal, each automatic valve servicing
nonsafety-related equipment actuates to fts isolation position.

2. After a simulated test signal, each service water system cross
connect and pump discharge valve actuates automatically to its
isolation pos1tion, and

3. For each service water pump, after a simulated test signal, the pump
starts automatically and the associated pump discharge valve opens
automatically, in order to supply flow to the system safety-related
components,

* Prior to achieving power levels greater'han 50% of Rated Thermal Power
'uringthe startup test program, the service water supply header discharge

temperature shall be 77'F or less.
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